
CASTLE ROCK CITY COUNCIL                SPECIAL MEETING   JUNE 26, 2014 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
Mayor Paul Helenberg called the June 26, 2014 special meeting of the Castle Rock City Council to order 
at 6:05 p.m., followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.  Meeting was held in the Building/Planning room at 
City Hall.  The following councilmembers were present: Lee Kessler, Earl Queen, Mike Davis and Ellen 
Rose.  Councilmember Teter was absent.  Also present:  Chief of Police Bob Heuer, Sergeant Scott 
Neves, City Attorney Frank Randolph and Clerk-Treasurer Ryana Covington 
 
Purpose of the meeting:  to consider hiring interim part-time personnel for the police department due to 
recent vacancy of a full-time position.   
 
Councilmember Queen made a motion, seconded by Kessler to approve hiring of reserve police officers 
for a maximum of four positions until the vacant full time position is permanently filled.   
Discussion:  Councilmember Kessler stated the part-time positions must be under 79 hours and will not 
include any benefits.  Pay rate will be $22.71/hour.   
 
Vote on the motion:  Unanimous ‘Aye’.  Motion carried.   
 
Mayor Helenberg adjourned the meeting at 6:15 p.m.   
 

       
      Mayor Paul Helenberg    

     
Clerk-Treasurer Ryana Covington 
 


